Ross Danielle

From: Dale Inslee <dinslee@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 11:31 AM
To: HHS Exhibits

Cc: ryan@nwpublicaffairs.com

Subject: support HB 4007

To: Chair Keny Guyer, Vice-Chair Olson, Vice-Chair Sanchez, and Members of the Committee
Re: HB 4007

Dear Committee Members

Your receiving this email because of your consideration of the document recording fee increase request HB
4007. | know it seems like an increase in this fee is just another hand open in your direction for money, | wanted to take
this opportunity to assure you that the funds generated from the recording fees benefit so many organizations across
the state that have housing the less fortunate families as a priority. We are a small hosing authority in Eastern Oregon
serving Union, Baker, Grant and Wallowa counties, we don’t have all the resources needed to develop new or preserve
existing affordable housing. If it weren’t for the document recording fees we would not have been able to develop some
50 units over the past five years, two of our projects have received national recognition for innovation and design, so
truly putting these funds to good use and changing the view of what affordable housing really accomplishes in the
community and more importantly in the lives of the families and individuals that can have a place to call home.

Please show your support for the low income families, homeless, Veterans and the organizations that serve
them by voting yes in support of HB 4007.

Have a great day you deserve it!

Dale Inslee

Executive Director

Northeast Oregon Housing Authority
daleinslee@neoha.org
541.963.5360 ext. 22

Housing the people of Eastern Oregon



